

These Ward-Belmont alumnae were on the campus recently with Nashville's Lynnbrook Garden Club for a spring tour of the Belle Monte Gardens. Pictured in front of the mansion are (left to right): Deliann Tolliver Austin ('42), 1205 Canterbury Dr., Nashville, 37205; Margaret Noland Smith ('40), 407 West Tyne, Nashville, 37205, and Shelley Welch Leffers ('40), 2158 Golf Club Lane, Nashville, 37215.



W-B Alumnae Plan for Reunion '86

Ten Ward-Belmont alumnae recently gathered for the first meeting of the Ward-Belmont Reunion '86 steering/planning committee. Sarah Ophelia (Colley) Cannon ('32), chairman, hosted the luncheon in the Belmont College President's Dining Room.

Present to plan the April'86 event were Patty Litton Chadwell ('35); Jo (Durrett) Doubleday ('44); Frances (Johnston) Earthman ('44); Polly Fessey ('43); Ellen (Bowers) Hofstead ('36) co-chairman; Virginia (Smith) Keathley ('37); Gilbertine D. Moore ('35); Laddie (Harton) Neil ('48); and Polly (Jordan) Nichols (H.H., '55).

Mark your calendar for this exciting event—April 18-20, 1986. Begin to talk it up with the Ward-Belmont girls in your area.

More information will be forthcoming from this group.